

November 16, 2010

John Harnar Main Lite Electric Company, Inc. 1521 Niles Road SE Warren, OH 44484

Dear John:

Each year NECA presents Zero Injury awards to contractors achieving exemplary safety performance during the calendar year. In 2009, there was increased participation and more award recipients; an indication that NECA contractors are continually raising the bar on safety performance.

Zero Injury award recipients are selected based on the lowest incident rate within their respective categories. The data is then compared to the Bureau of Labor Statistics using the Standard Industry Code 1731. Participants recordable rates must be at least 50% below the electrical industry SIC code to qualify.

On behalf of NECA, I would like to commend Main Lite Electric Company, Inc. for achieving the 2009 Zero Injury award. Your commitment to safety raises your company above the rest and we congratulate you on this achievement. This award reflects your dedication to following the industry's highest safety standards.

Sincerely,

John M. Grau

Chief Executive Office



JOHN M. GRAU Chief Executive Officer 301 215 4530 (direct dial) jmg@necanet.org

April 17, 2009

John Harnar Main Lite Electric Company, Inc. 1521 Niles Road SE Warren, OH 44484

Dear John:

Each year NECA presents Zero Injury to contractors achieving exemplary safety performance during the calendar year. In 2008, there was increased participation and more award recipients ~ an indication that NECA contractors are continually raising the bar on safety performance.

Zero Injury recipients are selected based on the lowest incident rate within their respective categories. The data is then compared to the Bureau of Labor Statistics using the Standard Industry Code 1731. Participants recordable rates must be at least 50% below the electrical industry SIC code to qualify.

On behalf of NECA, I would like to commend Main Lite Electric Company, Inc. for achieving the 2008 Zero Injury. Your commitment to safety raises your company above the rest and we congratulate you on this achievement. This award reflects your dedication to following the industry's highest safety standards.

Sincerely,

John M. Grau

Chief Executive Office